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Athens, 27th of December 2013 

 

 
Product Recall Information Notice  

  

 

Following relevant information by the Hellenic Police on a planned attempt of food contamination 

with hydrochloric acid, Hellenic Food Authority (EFET) actively contributes towards the mission of 

the Hellenic Police within its framework of competence.  

 

Having as primary aim the protection of public health and the consumer, EFET would like to 

advise consumers in Athens and Thessaloniki not to consume the following products on a 

precautionary basis: 

• “COCA – COLA LIGHT” in plastic 500 ml PET package regardless of lot number (photo 

of the product is shown below). 

• “NESTEA”, all tastes in plastic 500 ml PET packages regardless of lot number (photos 

of the products are shown below). 

 

Food enterprises providing the above mentioned products are asked to immediately 

withdraw/recall them from sale points.  The company distributing these products in the Greek 

market has already started precautionary withdrawal and is also constructively cooperating with 

the Hellenic Police and EFET, contributing in this way to the effective resolution of this case.  

 

EFET has already started relevant controls in the targeted markets in Athens and Thessaloniki in 

close collaboration with the Hellenic Police and would like to assure consumers that every 

possible effort is being made, in order to protect human health from such incidents.   
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